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To:   Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From:  Sid Grant 
Date:   September 20, 2016 
 
cc:  Dr. Mike Waldrip, Kelly Penny, Larry Guerra, Louis Macias  
  
 Re:  Elementary School Asphalt Track Renovations – Bond Project #30 
  

As part of the 2016 Bond Projects, the asphalt walking tracks at Austin, Cottonwood Creek, 
Lakeside, Pinkerton, Town Center, Valley Ranch, and Wilson are to be repaired, resealed, 
and restriped. 

The Interlocal Contract purchasing method as provided in the Texas Education Code 44.031 
was used to obtain proposals through the Educational Purchasing Cooperative of North 
Texas (EPCNT).   

Cleaner Image provided the proposal with the best value for the district.  Cleaner Image 
provided a quote of $34,191.82 as the total turn-key proposal.  This is significantly less than 
the $120,000 budgeted for these schools. The pricing includes all materials, labor, and 
removal/disposal of excess material.  Cleaner Image is a long-time, well respected vendor 
in the Dallas Fort Worth metroplex.  We have used them several times, and have always 
been very pleased with their value and quality of work. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve Cleaner 
Image as the contractor to complete the elementary school 
asphalt track renovations for the sum of $34,191.82. 


